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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
November 1st, 2023  

 

25 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
 
Treasurer’s Report:      We will report monthly to the members in attendance at the meeting near the 

beginning of each month. 
 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Dennis and Mary for the goodies this week.   Next week cookies will be 

brought by Jim and Brian.   Please sign up at the meeting for bringing cookies. 
       
Guests:                        None this week. 
 
Website:                    Check out World of Decoys on-line magazine    https://www.worldofdecoys.com  . 

We have pages 338-368 for Triple C Carvers Show & Tell. 
 

Business: Wand pattern & template is available at the front table. 

$10 for coffee mug with Triple C logo.  For sale on the front table. 

Discussed an email from Mary John seeking a carving by one of our skilled carvers to 

carve  a small totem for a native American flute.  Dennis will follow-up with  

an email to Mary with particular questions from one of our carvers. 

 Tech talk:                  Walter discussed samples of finished Sumac showing different designs with 

different cut angles today. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Nov 17th.         Wayne will present a fabricating bird legs and feet demonstration and training 

in November.      

 

March 9th           Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum. 

  

END 
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